
Valentine Party Information! 
 

Students and Families, 

Our Valentine Party is near! We will be having our Valentine’s Party 

on Thursday, February 14
th
, 2019, from 1:35-2:35. If your child 

would like to hand out Valentine cards, please make sure he/she has 

one for each of their classmates. This week we will discuss students 

bringing in Valentine’s and a container to hold their goodies. I am 

asking students to design their box or bag at home and bring it into 

school by Wednesday, February 13
th
. If it is a box, it should have a lid with an opening 

that cards/treats can fit through. Also, please make sure your child’s name is on his or 

her box/bag. We will pass out the cards on the day of the party.   

Below is a list of the 28 students in our class. 

Kate C. 

Mya C. 

D’avion D. 

Christian D. 

Addie G. 

Glory G. 

Kyle K. 

Shaine K. 

Aiden K. 

Felicity K. 

Kiana K. 

Owen K. 

Xavier L. 

Fatima M. 

Evelyn M. 

Donovan M.  

Reid M. 

Ava M. 

Macks P. 

Gemma R. 

Caden S. 

Jacob S. 

Jack S. 

Dylan T. 

Maya W. 

Eva W. 

Maya W. 

Braylan W. 

  America Y.  

I am looking forward to all the fun!  

-Mrs. Orlowski 


